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Comments: Dear Mr. LaPrice,

 

Thank you and the district employees for all your hard work during these challenging times of drought, extreme

heat,  wildfires and deaths of so many giant sequoia trees.

 

I fully support the proposed restoration work. I have visited several of the burned areas proposed for treatment

and agree that management is needed to restore the forest and reduce risk of further impacts should another fire

occur.  Your proposal is sound. To take no action would be neglectful and irresponsible.

 

I have visited the burned areas in Balch Park and Mountain Home State Forest and have seen the restoration

work they are doing. I imagine the results of the proposal  with be similar in some areas, which further supports

the activities you propose. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Priscilla Summers

 


